
Jamco America Inc. .aj
1018 80 Street SWtel 425.347.4735

Everett, WA 98203, USA fax 425.355.0237

Dated 8/5/08

Corrections to letter sent 6/30/08

Attn: Richard K. Struckmeyer

State Agreements & Industrial Safety Branch

Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements

Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

301-415-5477

Hello Mr. Struckmeyer,

I have reviewed the documents listed on our application.

A. Application dated March 24, 1986

B. Letters dated august 18, August 26, and September 17, 1986

C. ' Latter dated April 16, 1987; and

D. Application dated July 09, 2002

With the exception of the changes that I noted on my application dated 4/23108, there are no other

changes from the application dated July 09, 2002.

I have reviewed the leak test process and it, states that each sensor will be tested at the sub contractor

in Japan, prior to shipment to Jamco America. I agree that this is insufficient testing; and I will revise our

procedure to test each sensor during the build cycle of each smoke detector, here at Jamco America.

Thank You Very Much:

Randy L. Moser

QC Manager, Jamco America, Inc.

vw.jamco.co.jp/e!


